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To: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: SEPA comment for Lowe Grass Carp Project (22-046)
Date: Thursday, November 10, 2022 10:47:50 AM

Thank you for your comments on the proposal to stock grass carp (Ctenopharyngodon idella) into
the Lowe pond. WDFW is recommending approval for the applicant to stock a small number of
triploid (sterile) grass carp into an existing pond. As such, no construction, excavation, grading, or
other disturbances will take place in association with this permit. The small number of fish are not
expected to influence the water quality of any discharge to State waters.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional comments or questions.
 
Andrew Annear
 
Region 5 Area Fish Biologist
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife

5525 S. 11th St.
Ridgefield, WA 98642
Cell: (360) 338-2537
Office: (360) 906-6747
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